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REDMOND CITY COUNCIL 
CITY OF REDMOND, WASHINGTON 
2015-16 BUDGET INCLUDING THE 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held 
Tuesday, June 17, 2014, at the Redmond City Hall Council 
Chamber, 15670 NE 85 Street, Redmond, Washington, for the 
purpose of soliciting comments and suggestions on the 2015-2016 
Budget including the Capital Improvement Program and the 
Budgeting by Priorities process.  Citizens may present written and 
oral comments.  Questions may be directed to the office of the 
City Clerk, (425) 556-2190. 
 
Michael E. Bailey 
Finance and Information Services Director 
 
Published in The Seattle Times on June 3, and June 10, 2014. 
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